Data Submitted (UTC 11): 1/10/2024 10:07:03 PM

First name: Luke

Last name: Ventolini

Organization:

Title:

Comments: Fixed climbing anchors and gear are necessary for the safe recreation of climbers. Please do not
change interpret or change the rules about fixed climbing anchors as it would significantly impact a population of
people who have a large part in standing up for conservation and our public lands. The fixed gear cannot even be
seen by non climbers and is maintained by climber organizations or out of individual's persona funds. There is no
reason to spend a large sum of money and time removing fixed anchors when that time and money could be
spent on more fire needs suck as conservation, adequately staffing and paying park employees and educating
the public about park rules and conservation. Please do not ruin a past time and lifestyle for many climbers by
making it dangerous for us to enjoy something that brings people joy and togetherness.



